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Updates 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the International Journal of the Whole Child and our 
commitment to holistic learning and to the development of the whole child. To improve the 
efficiency of the journal, we have updated our submission and publication dates. The submission 
deadline for Fall 2022 is September 30th. The submission deadline for the Spring 2023 will be 
February 28th. The Fall issues will be published in December and the Spring issue will be 
published in May. Lastly, our journal has officially moved to the APA 7th edition. We ask that all 
authors adhere to this edition when submitting your manuscript for review. Thank you again for 
your continued support. We look forward to seeing you in Fall 2022.  
 

  


